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Galloway Township, NJ – The New Jersey Alzheimer’s Disease Study Commission wants to 
hear from caregivers and other stakeholders directly caring for people with Alzheimer’s at a 
public hearing on Thursday, Nov. 13 at The Richard Stockton College of New Jersey. 

After brief introductory remarks, audience members will be invited to come forward and share 
their ideas and perspectives that they believe should be included in the New Jersey Alzheimer’s 
Disease Plan, which will then be relayed to Gov. Chris Christie and the New Jersey State 
Legislature. 

Testimony will be limited to three minutes per speaker or organization and those wishing to 
speak are encouraged to sign-in upon arrival. The event takes place between 2:30 p.m. and 4 
p.m. in the Campus Center Theater on the main Galloway campus.  
 
Ample parking is available in the North Lot (corner of Pomona Road and Vera King Farris Drive) 
with regular shuttle service provided to and from the Campus Center; with parking also in Lots 
2, 3, and 4.  
 
The event is hosted by The Stockton Center for Successful Aging (SCOSA). For additional 
information e-mail AlzCommInput@dhs.state.nj.us, or call SCOSA at (609) 652-4311.  
 
Visit the SCOSA website at www.stockton.edu/scosa for listings of all SCOSA events, 
information, updates and cancellation procedures.   
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